
Dear Year 4, 
 
It is wonderful to see everyone back at school this September. It is great to see the children 
smiling and really thriving being in the classroom. All the children are enjoying seeing their 
friends and doing really well getting back into the daily routine. I have been so pleasantly 
surprised to see how quickly they are adjusting to the new year group and different routines 
at school. I’m sure it is going to be a very successful year for all of them as we continue our 
progress and move towards upper KS2. Have a brilliant year everyone.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr. Rook 
 
 


